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ASTD Northeast Florida

July 17, 2010 Board Meeting Minutes
Location: University of Phoenix, Salisbury Road

	In attendance:
	Derree Braswell, President 
Brenda Cohn, Administrative Committee
Marilyn Feldstein, VP CMSIG 
Ida Gropper, VP Professional Development
Linda Hasselbach, VP of Finance
Jennifer Jamison, VP Membership
Sharon Kimble, Past President
Karon Manning-Adams, VP Sponsorship 
Sue Raffensperger, President-Elect 
Christy Sharpe, VP Information Technology
Karen Sistare, VP Programs
Paul Stromberg, Administrator 
Rachel Wical, VP Public Relations

	Absent
	Betsy Donnelly, Director at Large, Desiree Ward,  VP E-Sig, Robert Zinsser, Administrative Committee

	Open:
	9:35am

	Adjourned:
	10:15am


	Call to Order
	Derree Braswell did a roll call to establish quorum and called the meeting to order.

	June BOD Minutes and Financial Reports.
	June minutes were approved as posted. Going forward, Paul will email minutes to the board, who will review and send suggested changes to Derree. Once revised and approved, minutes will be posted to the website. 
Acceptance of the April, May, and June financial reports were tabled for another month. These remain on the Board of Directors page for review. Linda will email future monthly financial reports to the board for review. She will also explore the feasibility of providing separate reports to each VP containing only the line items in that VP’s area of responsibility.

	Big Event Update
	Karen Manning-Adams reported that so far she has contacted 55 companies about sponsoring the Big Event. Some are willing to donate items, but none have agreed to sponsor booths or buy ads. Paul suggested looking at surveys to see which companies are interested in sponsoring. Derree suggested that since we have funds available for the event we might consider providing booths for contributions of in-kind goods and services. Sharon suggested that in-kind donations might include AV support, baskets of snacks or other items to give participants as they leave, or Big Event "take-away" items with the ASTD logo and sponsor logo. Ida mentioned that UNF is donating several thousand dollars worth of contributions by providing Save the Date cards and the Agenda Booklet. Rachel pointed out the we are a 501c(3) corporation and we can provide in-kind letters for tax deductions. She also said the Expo book from ICE that is available on the national ASTD site includes a vendor list that may help in finding potential sponsors. Marilyn suggested that there are a lot of small businesses represented in the chapter. Perhaps a group of them could sponsor a booth, which would showcase our members and their businesses. Sharon said that it would be helpful to have a field in member profiles indicating the industry of the member’s company.

	Appointment of new VP of Member Involvement.
	Derree reported that Laura Steigelman is willing to serve as V.P. of Member Involvement for the rest of the year. Derree shared Laura's bio and said that Laura is excited about getting people involved in the Chapter. Sharon moved to appoint Laura as V.P. of Member Involvement. Marilyn seconded and the motion passed.

	Discussion of Onboarding Practices
	Christy will send an email blast welcoming a newly appointed officer. Derree will send bios for new board members to Christy for the web site.
Ida will send Laura a directory of board members and let her know about how to access Wild Apricot and what information she will find there. Sue has a goal of creating a Board of Directors onboarding program.

	Round Table Discussion
	Sharon suggested that we contact other organizations to learn what they do make sure people who have served as officers are thanked and leave office knowing they are appreciated. Paul mentioned that in recent months he has met three past presidents who are no longer involved in the Chapter. Sharon suggested that we need a list of past presidents so we can recognize their service perhaps with a "Past President Spotlight."

	Meeting adjourned
	


Respectfully submitted,

Brenda Cohn, Administration Committee

August 2, 2010
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